
Snow Horse Stampede
April 14, 2022

Upcoming dates Reminders

Mrs. Tanner
visits Snow Horse

April 18: Early Dismissal @1:25

April 14, 19, 21:   

     Championship Martial Arts

April 19: 6th Grade Field Trip

April 25: Community Night at 

     Snow Horse @5:30-7:30, 

    see the attached flier

April 28: 4th Grade Field Trip

End of year testing is beginning

soon, please ensure your

students are at school, get

enough sleep, and eat a

healthy breakfast.  For all

district assessment information,

visit:

davis.k12.ut.us/departments/as

sessment/testing

Reminder to have your students

dress for the unpredictable

weather.

Educational Concern forms are

available in the office.

Kindergarten and all student

registration is ongoing, if you

know any incoming students,

please send them our way!



Snow Horse Stampede
April 14, 2022

Award School Board
Visit

Congrats!
Congrats Mrs.

Smith!

We had a wonderful visit at our

school by Mrs. Julie Tanner from

the school board and Dr. Gwen

Hill, our area director.  We want

to thank them for their time,

dedication, and care shown to

our school today and always.

Congratulations to Mrs. Becky

Smith for receiving a School

Board Honor Award for the

incredible work and dedication

she puts in to Snow Horse.  All

can agree that there is no one

more deserving as Mrs. Smith

takes the best care of students,

teachers, staff, and parents

alike.  She does so willingly and

always with a smile!  Thank you

Mrs. Smith for making Snow

Horse a better place!




